

4200 North Holton Street, Suite 400 Milwaukee, WI 53212 Phone (414) 964-2565 Fax (414) 964-0102 TDD (414) 964-4633 www.pathfindersmke.org

Loretta Caron GFWC-WI Jr. Clubs 6107 7th Avenue Kenosha, WI 53143

Board of Directors

Andrew Warner Plymouth UCC Board Chair

Robert Petri Thrivent Financial Treasurer

Karen Christenson Community Volunteer Secretary

William Coleman Safe & Sound

Dakota Hall Milwaukee Innercity Congregations Allied for Hope

Mary Hinderliter

Community Volunteer

Ariam Kesete AK Development, LLC

Carla Q. Nealy, MS, LPC, CSAC Homes for Independent Living

Charles Roedel BMO Harris Bank

Christine Stelzer
Alternatives in Psychological Consultation

Maddy Tarbox VJS Construction Services, Inc.

Lorrie Wenzel

Community Volunteer

President & CEO Timothy R. Baack Every young person needs a caring adult in their lives. Thank you for being

Dear Loretta and Members of the Junior Clubs of Wisconsin,

one of them and making an investment in Pathfinders.

The generous gift of \$250.00 will be supporting the ongoing services of Pathfinders, ensuring the young people in our community that Pathfinders is here for them. Your generosity will truly make a difference in the lives of the youth we serve.

For over 45 years, Pathfinders has been generously supported by people in our community and individuals who partner with us to make a real difference in the lives of over 7,000 youth and families each year.

If there is anything we can do for you, or someone you care about, please do not hesitate to contact me.

With appreciation,

Genise Lindner

Director of Development

P.S. Please consider this letter acknowledgement of your generous taxdeductible contribution of \$250.00 to Pathfinders. Per IRS regulations, we acknowledge that no goods or services were provided in exchange for your gift. Thank you.



